Gaudette, Angela

Sent: Monday, September 28, 2020 2:01 PM
To: PAZ Preservation

Subject: Park View Drive Demolition Permits
Attachments: Park View Drive Demolition Permits.pdf

*** External Email - Exercise Caution ***

Hello Angela,

My name is James Watson and | live at 2508 Park View Dr, Austin, TX 78757. I've attached below signed forms declaring
my approval of two demolition permit requests for homes on my street. The homes are 2505 Park View Drive and 2507
Park View Drive. The only actual things of interest about the homes in our Air Condition Village neighborhood were the
experimental AC units used in each home. None of those air conditioners exist any more as they have all been replaced
by now. Other than those now non-existing ACs, there is nothing architecturally interesting about any of the homes on

our street that would merit them being historically worthy of preservation. Please feel free to reach out to me anytime

if you need anything further from me in this regard.

Thanks so much!!

James Watson, REALTOR®
Mobile/Text: 512.964.5151
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Texas law requires all license holders to give the following Information About Brokerage Services to prospective clients.

CAUTION: This email was received at the City of Austin, from an EXTERNAL source. Please use caution when clicking links
or opening attachments. If you believe this to be a malicious and/or phishing email, please forward this email to
cybersecurity@austintexas.gov.






